Please note that on 12 Jan 2022 night, George's valley water woks experienced constant power failure
which technically resulted in water discoloration for Tzaneen water supply. The matter is being attended
to and the water is gradually clearing.

Part of town that is supplied by George's valley will experience water with high turbidity for a couple of
hours.



